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Members of the Ohio Power Siting Board,

Please take into consideration the fact that Yellow Wood Solar project will enable our land to remain
with us and our families for years to come while returning to agricultural land at the end of the
project with no harmful side effects. We have supported many of our neighbor's businesses over the
years however when it comes time to support our business, we are finding that not only do we not
have our neighbor's support but that they are standing in direct opposition to us, and not only are
they standing in direct opposition to us, in addition some have even gone as far as making threats
against us because of their perceived home property loss value. The fact that our schools will
potentially be receiving hundreds of thousands of dollars annually as a result of Yellow Wood means
nothing because the view outside of some peoples' windows means more than their children's or
grandchildren's education. The fact that the project will bring new jobs and drive millions of dollars
into our local economy also means very little to some. It will take the leadership of the OPSB, county
commissioners, and trustees to see the value of this project and provide the necessary support.

Sincerely,
Katy Markey

1109 Turner Road
Lynchburg, OH 45142
United States
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